
NEW ERA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MAYAPURI, NEW DELHI-110064 

NEPS/PAR.CIR./2020-21/30                        19th January, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

1. Following the Government’s directive, the School is planning to resume offline classes 

for Classes X & XII from 25th January 2021, from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. (Monday to Friday). 

2. A detailed plan of the curriculum to be transacted between 25th January and 29th January 

shall be made available to you on Friday, i.e. 22nd January 2021. 

3. The Standard Operating Procedure as instructed by the Government, shall be adhered to 

and all safety precautions shall be taken. 

4. The classes are crucial to gauge students’ preparation for the Board Examinations.  

Teachers will revise the course thoroughly, clarify students’ doubts, conduct Practicals 

and Internal Assessments and make sure the students get enough practice to be ready for 

the Board Examinations. 

5. All students must attend school in winter uniform. 

6. Students must wear a mask and carry personal hand sanitizers, drinking water, their own 

food, books, notebooks and stationery to school. 

7. The students are expected to come to and go from school on their own.  

8. Students with cough, cold, fever or any other ailment must not be sent to school during 

this time. 

9. Students must not carry a mobile phone with them. If found, it will be confiscated. 

10. Students must carry a ‘hard copy’ of the consent form with them on the first day. 

11. Class X students will enter and exit the school from Gate No. 3 (near the DDA park). 

12. Class XII students will enter and exit the school from Gate No. 2 (near the Traffic signal). 

13. We seek your cooperation to bring back your ward to School in a safe environment and 

ensure that your ward receives the best preparation possible. 

Regards 

 

Vandana Chawla 
PRINCIPAL 


